The Town of Buckland will accept sealed bids for the Bridge Preservation Project at Apple Valley Road over Upper Branch Clesson Brook.  The sealed bids, plainly marked "Buckland – Bridge Preservation Project at Apple Valley Rd” in the lower left hand corner of the envelope will be received by the Town Hall, 17 State St, Shelburne Falls, MA 01370 ATTN: Heather Butler, until Wednesday, August 11, 2021 at 2:00 PM, at which time they will be publicly opened and read. The construction project cost is estimated at $273,000. Only those bidders prequalified by the Massachusetts Department of Transportation are eligible to submit a bid. Specifications and plans for the bid and bid instructions are available upon request from orichards@vhb.com.  The Town of Buckland is the awarding authority and reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids in total or in part as they may deem in the best public interest. 
